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Essentials of Clinical Geriatrics, Eighth Edition 2017-09-29 the leading introductory textbook on geriatrics
completely updated and revised essentials of clinical geriatrics is an engagingly written up to date introductory
guide to the core topics in geriatric medicine since 1984 its goal has remained unchanged to help clinicians do a
better job of caring for their older patients you will find thorough and authoritative coverage of all the
important issues in geriatrics along with concise practical guidance on the diagnosis and treatment of the
diseases and disorders most commonly encountered in an elderly patient presented in full color this classic
features a strong focus on the field s must know concepts from the nature of clinical aging to differential
diagnosis of important geriatric syndromes to drug therapy and health services the eighth edition has been
completely revised to provide the most current updates on the assessment and management of geriatric care features
numerous tables and figures that summarize conditions values mechanisms therapeutics and more thorough coverage of
preventive services and disease screening eight chapters devoted to general management strategies important
chapters on ethical issues and palliative care appendix of internet resources on geriatrics essentials of clinical
geriatrics eighth edition is the best resource available to help healthcare professionals provide the innovative
cost effective and person centered care that older people and their caregivers deserve
Essentials of Clinical Geriatrics 2008-12-04 the most renowned and trusted introductory guide to core topics in
geriatric medicine and health care a doody s core title essential purchase 4 star doody s review this continues to
be the leading u s introductory textbook in geriatric medicine it is user friendly well written and edited and
easy on the eyes not a single major concept is omitted with some 400 plus pleasant pages this can easily be read
on a rotation in geriatric medicine if i had a magic wand i would wave it and copies of this brilliant book would
appear under the pillow of every hospitalist in the land see if it doesn t resonate with you as well doody s
essentials of clinical geriatrics delivers a broad well written overview of all the important issues in geriatrics
along with concise practical guidance on the diagnosis and treatment of the diseases and disorders most commonly
encountered in older patients features a strong focus on the field s must know concepts from the nature of
clinical aging to differential diagnosis of important geriatric syndromes to drug therapy and health services time
saving tables that summarize conditions values mechanisms therapeutics and more thorough coverage of preventive
services and disease screening an appendix of internet resources on geriatrics new evidence based summary section
added to selected chapters new the addition of a nurse practitioner to the author team for the widest perspective
possible
Essentials of Clinical Geriatrics 7/E 2013-07-22 an engaging introductory guide to the core topics in geriatric
medicine this is a valuable reference for those treating geriatric patients providing well reasoned expectations
it offers a common sense approach in a medical system that is oriented to procedure numbers rather than focused on
what a rational outcome is medicine owes a debt of gratitude to the authors of this work doody s review service
for nearly three decades the goal of essentials of clinical geriatrics has remained unchanged to help clinicians
do a better job of caring for their older patients you will find thorough and authoritative coverage of all the



important issues in geriatrics along with concise practical guidance on the diagnosis and treatment of the
diseases and disorders most commonly encountered in an elderly patient features a strong focus on the field s must
know concepts from the nature of clinical aging to differential diagnosis of important geriatric syndromes to drug
therapy and health services numerous tables and figures that summarize conditions values mechanisms therapeutics
and more thorough coverage of preventive services and disease screening an appendix of internet resources on
geriatrics recognizing the reality that medical issues interact with other social and environmental issues
essentials of clinical geriatrics includes chapters on health services nursing home care ethical issues in the
care of older persons and palliative care you will also find chapters on the differential diagnosis and management
of confusion depression incontinence falls and immobility and general management strategies on cardiovascular
disorders decreased vitality and sensory impairment there is no better resource to help you effectively address
the challenges faced by the upcoming grey tsunami than essentials of clinical geriatrics
Essentials of Clinical Geriatrics 1994 the third edition of the highly acclaimed essentials of clinical geriatrics
gives you clear guidelines on diagnosis treatment and follow up care of all common geriatric disorders plus you ll
review important nonclinical issues including environmental factors documentation issues ethics and demographics
at the heart of the text is its problem based approach to diagnosis and its succinct but complete review of
management strategies look for this as you review care of the nursing home patient incontinence falls confusion
long term care approach to the patient and much more and an appendix of clinical worksheets provides practical
advice for data collection
Essentials of Clinical Geriatrics 2017 essentials of clinical geriatrics is an engagingly written up to date
introductory guide to the core topics in geriatric medicine since 1984 its goal has remained unchanged to help
clinicians do a better job of caring for their older patients you will find thorough and authoritative coverage of
all the important issues in geriatrics along with concise practical guidance on the diagnosis and treatment of the
diseases and disorders most commonly encountered in an elderly patient presented in full color this classic
features a strong focus on the field s must know concepts from the nature of clinical aging to differential
diagnosis of important geriatric syndromes to drug therapy and health services the eighth edition has been
completely revised to provide the most current updates on the assessment and management of geriatric care
Essentials of Clinical Geriatrics 2018 essentials of clinical geriatrics is an engagingly written up to date
introductory guide to the core topics in geriatric medicine since 1984 its goal has remained unchanged to help
clinicians do a better job of caring for their older patients you will find thorough and authoritative coverage of
all the important issues in geriatrics along with concise practical guidance on the diagnosis and treatment of the
diseases and disorders most commonly encountered in an elderly patient presented in full color this classic
features a strong focus on the field s must know concepts from the nature of clinical aging to differential
diagnosis of important geriatric syndromes to drug therapy and health services the eighth edition has been
completely revised to provide the most current updates on the assessment and management of geriatric care



Essentials of Clinical Geriatrics 2018-02-20 geriatric medicine focuses on the prevention and treatment of
diseases found in older people some of these diseases are atherosclerosis dementia osteoporosis orthogeriatrics
parkinson s disease etc geriatrics is rapidly evolving as people are becoming more aware to medical problems
related to aging this book is a compilation of chapters that discuss the most vital concepts and emerging trends
in the field of geriatrics students researchers experts medical practitioners and all associated with geriatrics
and gerontology will benefit alike from this book
Clinical Geriatrics 2002-12-31 geriatric medicine is an emerging field in the u s canada and europe with asia
following not too far behind and as the aging population increases worldwide the field will continue to grow in
importance keeping pace with this rapidly expanding field clinical geriatrics provides the basic principles of
geriatric medicine including important aspects of patient evaluation and management in the hospital nursing home
home and other community settings unique in its simplicity of style the book is based on material derived from
standard international journals and the experience of the contributors it presents information in an easy to find
and easy to understand format yet does not oversimplify the subject the editors also cover topics not commonly
found in texts on geriatrics including vitamin b12 deficiency hiv disease in the elderly and cutaneous skin
infections the combination of authoritative information and convenient format make clinical geriatrics the
definitive text for teaching geriatric medicine and the ideal reference for primary health care providers
Clinical Geriatrics 1971 this book highlights both recent innovations in professional health curricula and
continuing education and interventions aimed at improving student attitudes towards geriatrics and aging the
contributors cover areas including simulation online training and standardized patients for evaluation but also
emphasize the important end result of clinical training to take care of real older adults outside the classroom
importantly this underscores the development of powerful learning experiences of students by sensitizing them to
the frameworks of palliative care cancer care sexuality and aging research all of which serves as a powerful
catalyst for creating a pipeline of students who embrace aging as a central theme of their future work as
increased training in geriatrics is required to attune the health care workforce to the needs of older adults this
book will be of interest to those seeking to create a more age friendly healthcare curriculum this book was
originally published as a special issue of the gerontology geriatrics education journal
The Geriatric Imperative 1981-01-01 the gold standard text on the diagnosis and treatment of disorders affecting
the elderly completely updated with a new full color presentation a doody s core title for 2021 the definitive
treatise on the subject of geriatrics this comprehensive text combines gerontology principles with clinical
geriatrics offering a uniquely holistic approach to this ever expanding area of medicine written by some of the
world s most respected geriatricians hazzard s geriatric medicine and gerontology seventh edition presents up to
date evidence based information in a rich new full color design unmatched as a textbook this classic is also
valuable to fellows in geriatric medicine hazzards s geriatric medicine and gerontology seventh edition is
logically divided into five parts principles of gerontology principles of geriatrics geriatric syndromes



principles of palliative medicine and organ systems and diseases within its pages you will find balanced
authoritative coverage of every essential topic from evaluation and management to nutrition and palliative
medicine here s why the seventh edition is the best edition ever new full color design with hundreds of color
photographs new chapters quality of care in older adults common non pain symptoms in older adults strategies of
effective communication around advanced illness palliative medicine in the continuum of care including hospice
coagulation disorders and plasma cell disorders more chapters on palliative medicine new learning objectives and
key points added to each chapter more tables drawings and clinical algorithms evidence based through the use of
the latest clinical practice guidelines references to systemic reviews and critically appraised topics updated to
reflect the most current clinical breakthroughs and advances for managing older adults in various settings
Clinical Education in Geriatrics 2020-05-21 the undisputed leader on the subject of geriatrics updated to reflect
the most recent advances in the field a doody s core title for 2023 the leading text on the subject of geriatrics
this comprehensive guide combines gerontology principles with clinical geriatrics offering unmatched coverage of
this area of medicine anchored in evidence based medicine and patient centered practice hazzard s geriatric
medicine and gerontology presents the most up to date medical information available this updated eighth edition
reflects the continued growth and increasing sophistication of geriatrics as a defined medical discipline the book
focuses on the implementation of key concepts and covers the foundation for geriatrics as well as frequently
encountered syndromes found in older adults in addition it provides valuable insights into the simultaneous
management of multiple conditions including psychological and social issues and their interactions an intrinsic
aspect of geriatric patient care features a greater emphasize on the growing knowledge base for key topics in the
field including gerontology geriatrics geriatric conditions and palliative medicine new chapters on social
determinants of health health disparities and health equity age friendly care geriatrics around the world the
patient perspective substance use and disorders applied clinical geroscience managing the care of patients with
multiple chronic conditions updated contributions from a respected and diverse team of geriatricians and
subspecialists to reflect clinical breakthroughs and advances new extensive coverage of the covid 19 pandemic and
its impact on vulnerable older adults updated learning objectives and key clinical points hundreds of full color
images
Current Issues in Clinical Geriatrics 1979 this book offers an up to date review on the principles and practice of
multidimensional assessment and management of the older individual which represents the cornerstone of modern
clinical practice in the elderly the early chapters cover the main elements and scope of the comprehensive
geriatric approach and explain the pathways of care from screening and case finding through to in depth assessment
and treatment planning subsequent chapters review the evidence of how best to apply the multidimensional
assessment and management approach in defined healthcare settings and within specific clinical areas such as
cancer and surgery finally the education and training challenges are reviewed and the prospects for future
clinical service and research in this important field are examined the book is very timely given the recent



advances in application of this approach which reflect the growing international realization that older people are
core business in many clinical areas where the role of specialist geriatric medicine has hitherto been limited
accordingly the book will be relevant to a wide range of clinicians the authorship comprises many of the best
known and widely published experts in their respective fields
Eldercare, a Practical Guide to Clinical Geriatrics 1981 the oxford textbook of geriatric medicine is the
definitive international textbook on a medical discipline of ever increasing importance it provides a reference on
all aspects of the medical care of older persons there is detailed clinical information al every disease given
with reference to the changes that take place with ageing and the resultant appropriate management and prevention
in older patients there are major sections on common problems such as falls incontinence and delirium there is
full coverage of ethical issues outcomes long term institutional care communication with patients the provision of
services community orientated support services and the contribution of non medical specialists to the care of old
people there are outstanding sections on autonomic dysfunction nutrition back pain measurement of quality of life
healthy life expectancy arterial disease failure to thrive sexuality perioperative care special problems such
aselder abuse driving and a useful information section containing tests and scales the need to balance for the
individual patient the potential for benefit from modern technology with the risk of ill effects is central to the
practice of medicine in an ageing society the contributors give clear advice on management based on a review of
the available evidence and emphasizing where data are limited and all chapters have been edited by clinicians
actively involved in the day to dayproblems of caring for older people the oxford textbook of geriatric medicine
takes a fully international perspective with specialist contributors from many countries it will provide every
physician involved in the care of older patients with a comprehensive resource on all the clinical problems they
are likely to encounter as well as on related psychological philosophical and social issues
Hazzard's Geriatric Medicine and Gerontology, 7E 2016-11-18 the most complete authoritative guide available on the
diagnosis and treatment of disorders affecting the elderly updated with a new global perspective a doody s core
title for 2011 in addition to serving as a timely comprehensive state of the art textbook of geriatric medicine
anchored in science evidence based medicine and patient centered practice the book also is intended to meet the
learning needs of fellows in geriatric medicine the authors succeed in modeling a textbook of geriatric medicine
on textbooks of internal medicine 3 stars doody s review service the undisputed leader on the subject of
geriatrics this comprehensive guide combines gerontology principles with clinical geriatrics offering unmatched
coverage of this area of medicine written by some of the world s most respected geriatricians hazzard s principles
of geriatric medicine and gerontology presents the most up to date evidence based medical information available in
a revamped 2 color design that makes finding the answers to your questions faster and easier than ever features a
greater emphasis on evidence based medicine through the expanded use of clinical practice guidelines and
references to systematic reviews and critically appraised topics a new international advisory board of 12 global
authorities and an increased number of international contributors for a greater global perspective important new



chapters on the cultural aspects of geriatrics emergency geriatrics hospital geriatrics international geriatric
care and rural geriatric care information integrated with additional online resources tables drawings and clinical
algorithms made even more effective by a new two color design 300 illustrations including 64 in a full color
insert
Hazzard's Geriatric Medicine and Gerontology, Eighth Edition 2022-06-06 as the population of aged people increases
throughout the world the need for comprehensive integrated geriatric care is rapidly becoming a high priority
developed from an education program in clinical geriatrics offered through the division on aging of the harvard
medical school this authoritative text provides broad interdisciplinary coverage of geriatric health care the book
incorporates the theory and skill needed for many disciplines to work together effectively it integrates the
various topics covered by way of section introductions cross references within chapters a case study and case
conference and an introductory chapter of discussions among a panel of aged people with contributions from a wide
range of experts this book teaches an interdisciplinary perspective on the aged and their health care and examines
the working relationships among the many professionals providing care for the aged
Comprehensive Geriatric Assessment 2017-12-29 people are living longer and the population over the age of 60 is
burgeoning with repercussions for health services and healthcare expenditure in developed countries crucially
disease aetiology diagnosis and treatment in older people differ from the general adult population older people
often have complicated co morbidities and respond to treatment in different ways compared to younger people
evidence of efficacy of different treatments is often lacking because older people are under represented in
clinical trials and the specific needs of older people are rarely discussed specifically in more general texts
geriatric medicine an evidence based approach is a clinical reference for health care professionals who manage
older patients and summarizes up to date research literature in a style that can be directly applied by busy
healthcare professionals and provide a useful resource for reference
Clinical Geriatrics and Issues in Long-term Care 1995 the leading reference in the field of geriatric care
brocklehurst s textbook of geriatric medicine and gerontology 8th edition provides a contemporary global
perspective on topics of importance to today s gerontologists internal medicine physicians and family doctors an
increased focus on frailty along with coverage of key issues in gerontology disease specific geriatrics and
complex syndromes specific to the elderly makes this 8th edition the reference you ll turn to in order to meet the
unique challenges posed by this growing patient population consistent discussions of clinical manifestations
diagnosis prevention treatment and more make reference quick and easy more than 250 figures including algorithms
photographs and tables complement the text and help you find what you need on a given condition clinical relevance
of the latest scientific findings helps you easily apply the material to everyday practice a new chapter on
frailty plus an emphasis on frailty throughout the book addresses the complex medical and social issues that
affect care and the specific knowledge and skills essential for meeting your patients complex needs new content
brings you up to date with information on gerontechnology emergency and pre hospital care hiv and aging intensive



treatment of older adults telemedicine the built environment and transcultural geriatrics new editor professor
john young brings a fresh perspective and unique expertise to this edition
Oxford Textbook of Geriatric Medicine 2003 employing a unique case based approach ham s primary care geriatrics
continues to be your comprehensive source of clinical solutions for this challenging population this gerontology
medical reference book features an interdisciplinary perspective that empowers you with team oriented knowledge on
the best diagnosis treatment and management strategies available to address the complex needs of older adults
overall this is a useful well written practical elderly medicine book ideal for use in primary care it is
reasonable priced and an excellent addition to the bookshelf virtual or real reviewed by dr harry brown july 2014
effectively treat your geriatric patients and provide helpful guidance to their families through engaging
geriatric case studies that illustrate the principles and key clinical information you need form a definitive
diagnosis and create the best treatment plans possible using the evidence based medicine guidelines throughout
find the information you need quickly and efficiently with a 2 color layout and consistent format and test your
knowledge with usmle style questions in every chapter offer your geriatric patients the most up to date treatment
options available with six new chapters addressing principles of primary care of older adults interprofessional
team care billing and coding frailty pressure ulcers and anemia access the complete geriatric text online anytime
anywhere at expert consult along with an online cognitive status assessment with four tests and patient teaching
guides a dermatology quiz and informative videos on gait and balance and dizziness
Hazzard's Geriatric Medicine and Gerontology, Sixth Edition 2008-12-31 step up to geriatrics provides a high yield
review of geriatric medicine for students taking a geriatric clerkship clinical pearls clinical vignettes full
color illustrations and quick hits provide essential information in an efficient easy to remember manner step up
to geriatrics delivers exactly what you need to know for exam prep and for practical use in the evaluation and
treatment of older patients comprehensive yet succinct coverage includes general topics related to care of the
elderly common syndromes issues and medical conditions and end of life issues quick hits in the margins highlight
highly testable topics clinical pearls and vignettes help you file away clinical connections for handy retrieval
at test time and aid in the transition from basic science to clinical medicine a 100 question clinically oriented
practice exam at the end of the book is an ideal self assessment tool to prepare you for the questions you ll be
faced with in clinical practice more than 100 full color photographs and line drawings illustrate key concepts
throughout easy to follow algorithms show examples of effective clinical reasoning numerous charts tables graphs
and mnemonics aid visual learners and facilitate easy retention of essential material bold terms point out key
terminology for added emphasis written for medical students step up to geriatrics is also an ideal resource for
residents on a geriatric rotation geriatric fellows or physicians seeking board certification or recertification
as well as pa and nurse practitioner students and professionals
The Clinical Care of the Aged Person 1994-03-03 a compilation of carefully chosen topics pertaining to clinical
geriatrics and gerontology the chapters have been written by authors with wide ranging experience in treating the



elderly the book specifically focuses the care needed by the indian elderly
Geriatric Medicine 2014 in an ageing population geriatric medicine has become central to general practice and to
emergency and general internal medicine in the hospital setting diseases are more common in the older person and
can be particularly difficult to assess and to treat effectively in a field that has limited evidence yet makes up
a substantial proportion of the work of most clinicians fully updated this second edition of the oxford handbook
of geriatric medicine includes all the information required to deliver effective geriatric care guidance is given
on a range of key treatment areas indicating where practice differs from that of younger adults or is ill informed
by evidence where dangers lurk for the inexperienced clinician and on the many ethical and clinical dilemmas
common in geriatric practice this accessible handbook is essential reading for all junior doctors and specialist
trainees in geriatric medicine and general internal medicine and for all medical and nursing staff who manage
older people 1 ageing 2 organizing geriatric services 3 clinical assessment of older people 4 rehabilitation 5
falls and funny turns 6 drugs 7 neurology 8 stroke 9 psychiatry 10 cardiovascular 11 chest medicine 12
gastroenterology 13 renal medicine
Brocklehurst's Textbook of Geriatric Medicine and Gerontology E-Book 2016-05-06 this comprehensive text continues
its tradition of presenting the latest in diagnosis and management of disorders affecting the elderly featuring
experts from geriatric medicine and gerontology this text provides a uniquely holistic approach for elder care the
new fifth edition has been significantly reorganized to enhance geriatric assessment skills general medical
management management of specific diseases surgical management gender issues in clinical geriatrics and more
Recent developments in clinical and research geriatric medicine 1979* a full color case based guide to the
principles and clinical aspects of geriatric care 4 star doody s review it is intended as a case based textbook of
geriatrics that also integrates the complexities of geriatric medicine into a meaningful whole these are excellent
objectives all met in a wonderful way this book stands out from other textbooks of geriatric medicine this is a
brilliant addition to the literature of geriatric medicine some topics are covered in different ways but this is
never repetitious rather more like looking at a gem from different angles the evidence based case based pre test
post test format makes this an ideal book from which to learn the breadth and depth are stunning the editing and
format would be enough to highly recommend this book but the beautiful use of color on every page permitting
lavish illustrations tables figures and examples of tests makes this at the same time a brilliant exposition of
the true nature of geriatric medicine and a work of art as well run do not walk to see it doody s review service
case based geriatrics utilizes a case and evidence based approach to help you understand the key principles and
clinical points of geriatric medicine and healthcare written to reflect the field s growing trend toward
interdisciplinary collaboration the book is of value not only to physicians but to the entire health team involved
in the care of the elderly this unique text is constructed around case presentations which are used as the primary
teaching tool these cases reflect issues and principles of geriatrics that are encountered and practiced worldwide
you will learn how cultural characteristics of both patients and providers have added new layers of complications



to this already challenging field and how they can be recognized and overcome each case is directly linked to the
learning objectives found in each chapter review questions appear at the beginning and end of each chapter to test
your understanding case based geriatrics is divided into three sections issues in aging features foundational
chapters covering essential topics such as biology of aging worldwide demographics the geriatric physical exam
sensory changes in aging and approaches to laboratory testing and imaging in aging inter professional geriatrics
provides an overview of multi professional team care and covers important topics such as pre and post operative
care discharge planning and transitional care end of life care home care and long term care geriatric syndromes
and important issues covers common disorders such as delirium dementia depression stroke hypertension osteoporosis
and more
Ham's Primary Care Geriatrics 2013-12-01 accompanying cd rom contains video learning modules on gait and balance
and dizziness a dermatology quiz and downloadable cognitive assessment tools to hone clinical skills file formats
include quicktime movies pdfs and html documents
Geriatric Diagnostics 1983 sharpen your critical thinking skills and improve patient care experience with clinical
cases is key to mastering the art and science of medicine and ultimately to providing patients with competent
clinical care case files geriatrics provides 40 true to life cases that illustrate essential concepts in geriatric
care each case includes an easy tounderstand discussion correlated to key concepts definitions of key terms
clinical pearls and board style review questions to reinforce your learning with case files you ll learn instead
of memorize learn from 40 high yield cases each with board style questions master key concepts with clinical
pearls polish your approach to clinical problem solving and to patient care perfect for residents medical students
pas and nps working with geriatric patients
Step-up to Geriatrics 2016-09 this book is designed to present the clinical geriatric trends within general
internal medicine and family practice which practitioners often encounter in caring for their older adult patients
chapters focus on increasingly difficult clinical decisions that practitioners have to make in caring for older
adults who often experience medical complications due to memory loss physical disability and multiple chronic
conditions written by experts in geriatric medicine each of these chapters start with the most up to date clinical
geriatric research and provide specific examples or case studies on how to use this information to address the
clinical needs of older adult patients in addition there is a set of concise take home points for each chapter
that are easy to commit to memory and implement in clinical care of aging patients as the only book to focus on
current trends in geriatric research and evidence based eldercare practice clinical trends in geriatric medicine
is of great value to internists family practitioners geriatricians nurses and physician assistants who care for
older adults
Principles and Practice of Geriatric Medicine 2019-06-30 this book offers a concise and updated guide for all
readers physicians and non physicians interested in gaining a comprehensive and precise understanding of
sarcopenia over the last several years sarcopenia has increasingly developed from being a concept known only in



research settings to one that is commonly explored in journals and scientific meetings for various disciplines
such as geriatrics rheumatology and rehabilitation medicine thus all domains of sarcopenia from molecular aspects
to clinical management represent highly active areas of research and clinical practice for health professionals in
a variety of fields including geriatric medicine nutrition and epidemiology despite being a relatively new concept
in medicine sarcopenia is increasingly being recognized as an important determinant of other health conditions
including mortality and disability this book written by experts from around the globe covers several core aspects
of sarcopenia management from molecular mechanisms to genetics epidemiology diagnosis and finally treatment
including the clinical impact of sarcopenia as a risk factor the known genetic and molecular aspects that can aid
in predicting sarcopenia and selected treatment and therapy concepts including indications for nutrition and
physical exercise sharing data from the latest studies it will be of considerable interest not only for
geriatricians but also for a wide range of other readers
Oxford Handbook of Geriatric Medicine 2018 this completely updated third edition of geriatric rehabilitation
provides a comprehensive look at the specific needs of elderly patients and the practical components of their
rehabilitation the new reader friendly format and improved illustrations enhance the overall learning experience
and help to clearly convey the essential theoretical and clinical points book jacket
Principles of Geriatric Medicine and Gerontology 1994 this book distills the wealth of knowledge contained in the
classic text geriatric medicine an evidence based approach 4 e into a practical guide for primary care family
medicine and internal medicine residents written by top experts in the field the book offers a detailed compact
overview of geriatric care it addresses geriatric pharmacology medicare and medicaid and numerous other subjects
unique to older adults the case based instructional approach helps readers navigate the complexity of prevention
presentation and treatment for conditions such as depression dementia and hypertension graphs and tables aid the
reader in determining the proper courses of treatment
Case-based Geriatrics: A Global Approach 2010-12-07 in recent years the nursing home has emerged as the dominant
health related institution in u s health care yet the knowledge base regarding nursing home patients care and
outcomes is underdeveloped compared to that of acute and ambulatory care improving care in the nursing home
provides systematic reviews of the state of clinical and health services research in patient care problem areas
pertinent to nursing homes each chapter defines progress on a specific clinical nursing home problem and provides
a critical synthesis and review of research information topics covered include medication use infection control
pressure ulcers falls urinary incontinence and behavior problems this volume also includes sections on managing
nurse aides clinical interventions for nutritional problems and clinical research on falls in nursing homes
improving care in the nursing home is essential reading for those in the health professions interested in quality
of care in the nursing home the language is clear and approachable without excess medical jargon the chapters are
well organized self contained and easily digested reflective of a great deal of effort by both the authors and
editors this book is a worthwhile addition to the libraries of academically oriented nursing homes and of



researchers in the issues of clinical practice in the long term care setting journal of the american geriatrics
society
Primary Care Geriatrics 2007-01-01 this concise practical guide is designed to facilitate the clinical decision
making process by reviewing a number of cases and defining the various diagnostic and management decisions open to
clinicians it is richly illustrated and diverse in scope enabling the reader to obtain relevant information
regarding both standard and unusual cases in a rapid easy to digest format the first in the series will be on
geriatric dermatology and will be prepared within one month of acceptance and include photos each case will also
include a narrative description and patient management tips
Case Presentations in Clinical Geriatric Medicine 1987-01-01
Case Files Geriatrics 2014-01-10
New Directions in Geriatric Medicine 2016-04-09
Sarcopenia 2021-08-27
Geriatric Rehabilitation 2003
Fundamentals of Geriatric Medicine 2007-05-26
Improving Care in the Nursing Home 1993-08-27
Clinical Cases in Geriatric Dermatology 2012-11-15
Clinical geriatrics 1984
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